
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

October  20, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 
 

Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
 
 

FBC Foley 
PT Position  Media Tech for AV 
Please send resumes to 
office@fbcfoley.com 
First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
Hamilton Baptist 
Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year Round 
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
Or call Pastor Greg at 
(812)746-8589 
New Life Baptist  
Music Minister 
Email application to:  
Newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 

Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
Southside Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
Stapleton  Baptist 
Custodian 
Bi-Weekly 
Email Wendy Stringer: 
stringerwendy@gmail.com 

UE TH HEARD…. 
t Baptist Church 
October 15, 2022 

 
 

“THE GOSPEL TO EVERYONE”  
IN BALDWIN COUNTY 

 
Your church has a great opportunity facilitated by our association. 
Alabama Baptists across our state are participating in “The Gospel 
To Everyone.” Your church has an opportunity to participate in 2023. 

 
How does it work? 

 
A plastic bag door hanger with a free DVD of the Jesus Film (this 
can also be accessed by phone through a code on the DVD) and a 

gospel tract is provided free for each household in your area.  
Maps of each street or road in your area are also provided. You 

place information about your church in the bags with an invitation 
to  attend. It would be very powerful to deliver these door bags 
just prior to Easter in 2023 with information about your churches 

Easter services and other activities. Many people look at attending 
church on Easter. 

 
If your church would like to participate please contact the           

associational office by the end of October. We will coordinate the 
ordering and storing of materials with the churches participating   

in your area. 
 

Once you indicate your interest in participating we will send you 
continuing information. 

 

Reaching Baldwin County For Christ! 
 
 

Rick Ellison 
Director Of Missions 

JEEP CHURCH   
  Sunday, October 23, 2022                                                                                             

 
Hosted by:  Christian Jeep Association, Lagoon Baptist Church &                                                

Crosswinds Church of Gulf Shores 

                          
  - Jeep Meet at 10:00 a.m. in the front lot and grass. 
 
  - Drive In Service at 11:00 a.m. (attendees may stay at the Jeeps for the broadcast or go inside              
for the service. 
 
   - Ride! After services we will convoy out Ft Morgan Road.  Fort access is $4 per person.               
Ft Morgan is giving us a group discount for this event.  We’ll have to make one payment on       
arrival.  If you arrive early or late, the standard rate of $8 will apply. 

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!!! 
 

Coastal Alabama BCM September-April           
Sunday Night Meals & Devotions or other  

possible opportunities to serve 
 

Thanksgiving Meals to Go in November 
 

Christmas Caroling or Concerts in December  
(Any number of people can participate in this  
activity.  It’s a great encouragement to those     

who hear the Joyous Songs! 
 

Goodies for GARM in December.  Help us             
to say Merry Christmas to workers in the                     

Resort Community! 

 
CONTACT NATE AT THE BBA OFFICE! 

251-945-5112 OR 251-591-6125 

 

 

 

The Baldwin Baptist Association is 

happy to announce that we are    

  partnering with Gulf Coast Baptist 

Church in Golden Meadow, LA again 

this year!  They have requested 110 

BACKPACKS!  If your church is  

interested in being a vital part of this    

mission opportunity, please  

contact Angie Estes at (251)945-5112 

or office@baldwinbaptist.com for  

more information on how you help! 

 

We are also looking for volunteers to 

go serve with us at the Distribution 

Block Party on December 17, 2022.   

mailto:office@fbcfoley.com
mailto:egc@fbcgulf.com

